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Executive Board meeting 12 September 2022 

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Ladislav Hamran, opened the meeting and welcomed the members 
to the twenty-first meeting in 2022 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board discussed the preview of the draft Budget 2024 and provided guidance on the draft 
Budget 2024. 

The Executive Board discussed the draft annual work plans and proposed projects 2023/2024 of the 
College Working Groups and advised on the allocation of resources and the alignment of planned actions 
and deliverables with the strategic programming of Eurojust and its institutional priorities, and with 
relevant EU priorities and policy cycle. 

The Executive Board discussed a proposal to set up of a project for the establishment of the Core 
International Crime Evidence Database (CICED).   

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


